
  
 

 

 

 

November 15, 2024 

 

Board Memo 176-2024: NAPS Response Regarding Metrix Changes to VMF Work Credits 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Attached is NAPS response to the USPS concerning the proposed modification to the established non-

bargaining staffing criteria for Vehicle Maintenance Facilities (VMF). 

 

NAPS does not support the reductions proposed by the USPS. 

 

We will keep you informed of any feedback. 

 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 
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